
 

 
Sunday Masses 
Ballymoney: Sat 7.00pm & 11.00am 
Dervock: Sun 9.00am 
 
Week-day Masses   
Mon - Thurs & Sat: 10.00am  
Fri: 7.30pm 
Visitation of Sick 
The week of The First Friday 

Confessions 
Sat: 6:15pm – 6:45 pm 
First Fri: After Evening Mass 
 
Eucharistic Adoration 
Tues 11.00am – 10.00pm 
 
Holy Hour Dervock (begins Oct) 
First Wed of each month at 7.30pm 

30 August 2015 
Readers  
Sat     7.00pm:  Peter O’Sullivan 
Sun   11.00am: John Devlin 
 
Daily Readers: 
Group C   (from 24 August) 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Group 3 Anne McKeever 

 
To ensure inclusion in the Parish Bulletin, all notices should reach the Parish by 6pm on Wednesday. Notices can be emailed or left 

in the Parochial House and you should continue to put Anniversary notices in the box in the church porch. 

30 August 2015 
 
Contact Details 
Fr. O'Brien: 028 276 62003 
St. Vincent de Paul Soc.: 07860 455 549 
Administration: office@ballvmoneyparish.com 
Website: www.ballymoneyparish.com 
 
Month’s Mind 
Kathleen Doherty    9.00am Dervock 
 
Anniversaries  
Eileen Derry, Eileen Devlin, Archie Elliott, Pat Fleming, 
Archie Henry, Kathleen Kane, Margaret Kelly, 
John Lamont, Rose Lynch, Patsy McAleese, 
Theresa McConville, Mary McLaughlin, Bena McQuaid, 
Johnie Maxwell, Hugh O’Boyle, Elizabeth O’Kane 
 
First Anniversary Michael Campbell Vigil Mass 5 Sept 
 
Bank Holiday Monday 
There will be no Mass Bank Holiday Monday 
 
Wedding 
We congratulate Gareth Cochrane and Michelle Howard on 
the occasion of their Nuptial Wedding 
 
Collections 
Weekly Collection:                               £1286.00 
Golden Mile:                                         £    42.00 
Church Renovation Fund Donation   £    50.00 
 
We wish to thank you for your generosity to all the Church 
Collections 
 
Sun Collection:    
30 August: Weekly Offering. 
 
Children’s Liturgy 
Children’s Liturgy will commence again on Sunday 6 
September at 11.00am Mass. 
Children’s Liturgy is running very successfully in our 
Parish, our numbers are increasing, as more children come 
forward for the liturgy each week. 
We need more volunteers, if you would like to hear more 
about Children’s Liturgy, and become a member of the 
team, please speak to one of our Leaders after Mass on a 
Sunday morning.   
Thank You.  

Twenty Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
Parish Safeguarding Committee 
There will be a meeting of the PSC in the Parochial House 
on Tuesday 8 Sept at 8.00pm. 
 
Church Cleaners 
The team for September is St Mary’s 
We are very fortunate to have a group of parishioners who 
clean the church on a rota basis; they do a great job which 
is very much appreciated. We would like to increase the 
number of teams we have on the rota...so we need your 
help. If you are interested in joining a team please               
contact the parochial house on 028 276 62003 or email 
office@ballymoneyparish.com  
Many thanks for your support. 
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th
 Antrim Scouts  

resumes Monday 7 September.   
All sections will be running on a Monday evening 
between 7.00-8.30pm. 
Beaver section   6–9 years; Cub section 9-11 years;     
Scout section 11+ 
All children very welcome 
 
Coffee Mornings 
Our coffee mornings resume after 10.00am Mass Wed 9 
Sept. Come along and join us for refreshments and chat. 
 
Dominican College Portstewart                                  
Important Friday 25 Sept is the closing date for 
registration for P7 pupils who wish to sit an Entrance 
Assessment for admission to Dominican College in Sept 
2016. A familiarisation & registration morning is being held 
in Dominican College from 10.00am until 11.00am on Sat 5 
Sept. Please come along if you are considering Dominican 
College as a post-primary school for your child next year. 
 
Living Youth – Faith & Life Convention 2015 
Are you aged 16-21?  Why not register for the youth 
workshop and spend the day (Saturday 26 Sept) with other 
young adults, from across the Diocese at the Faith & Life 
Convention.  Find out more about your faith, discuss issues 
and join in the annual celebration of our faith, £5 (includes 
lunch and refreshments) if you register through Living 
Youth.  For more detail or to register contact Claire at 
Living Youth, tel: 028 90 232 432 email: 
info@livingyouthni.org 
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